## LEGAL NOTICE INVITATION TO BID DEMOLITION AND RESTORATION OF 24 S. MONROE STREET

Sealed bids for the demolition and restoration of 24 S. Monroe Street will be received at the Village of North Aurora, Attn: Mike Toth, Community and Economic Development Director, 25 East State St., North Aurora, IL 60542, until 10:00 a.m. on the 3<sup>rd</sup> of August, 2018. Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at the above stated time and place. The bid packet will be available for download at the Village's website <a href="http://northaurora.org/government/rfp-rfq-bidding.aspx">http://northaurora.org/government/rfp-rfq-bidding.aspx</a> or can be picked up at 25 E. State St., North Aurora, IL 60542.

There will be a mandatory pre-bid meeting held on Wednesday, July 25, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. at the North Aurora Village Hall. All bidders will need to be in attendance in order to bid on this project. There will be an opportunity to access the subject property directly after the pre-bid meeting.

Contractor must comply with Prevailing Wage Act. The Village of North Aurora reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any informalities in bidding. The bid will be awarded to the lowest, responsible bidder as determined by the Village of North Aurora.

Village of North Aurora Mike Toth, Community and Economic Development Director 25 E. State St., North Aurora, IL 60542